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	Meeting called by:

Minutes Taken by:
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Brook Pintens

	
	Members Present

David K. Barnes
OK CO EM
Eugene Fritz
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Kevin Nguyen
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Bob Kreuger
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Donna Sewell
XEROX
Kerry Snapp
City of Del City
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ENERCON
Johnny Wingate
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Mike Bower
MWC EM
Payton Brown
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Zachory Seese
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Marvin Turner
Ben E Keith
Megan Hobbs
Ben E Keith
Brook Pintens
Edmond EM
Chris Price
Illegible
Kristen Bliss
ODEQ
Trent Fisher
WW/AFCO Steel
Efren Pico
Airgas
TJ Menzer
Edmond EM
1. 
Called to order by T. Menzer.

2.       November Meeting Minutes – Minutes were reviewed with the group.  Motion to approve by M. Bower, 2nd D. Barnes.
3. 
Treasurer’s Report – Treasurer’s reports for November-January were reviewed.  Motion to approve by D. Barnes, 2nd E. Fritz.
4. 
Public Comments – None.
5.        Spill Notifications – On December 19, 2017 XEROX had a spill of non-hazardous latex north of their                                                  building.  Product entered the southwest discharge system and was remediated the following day.
            D. Barnes advised there was a report called in to the 24 hour notification line.  Americold Logistics had an           anhydrous leak the weekend of February 10-11, 2018.  No further information was provided.

6.        Old Business –
           6.1 Confirmation of Johnny Wingate to Information Coordinator position – Motion to approve by B. Pintens, 2nd D. Sewell.  Congratulations to Johnny Wingate!
           6.2 Training Opportunities – T. Menzer briefed membership on local training opportunities.  R. Dallen announced the dates of for the Spring Industrial Workshop – Tuesday, March 27, 2018 or Wenesday, March 28, 2018.  Remember that these are one day workshops, so attendance is only necessary for one day.  Start times on both days is 8:30am and concludes at 12:30pm.  T. Berman announced an LEPC Workshop on April 16, 2018 from 8:30am-4:30pm.  This FREE one day workshop will be held at the Renaissance Marriott Hotel in Oklahoma City.  April 17-18, 2018 is the National Association of SARA Tittle III Program Officialls Conference.  Oklahoma Department of Emergency Management will fund 1 LEPC members conference registration.  If you are interested in this scholarship, please send an email to okcountylepc@gmail.com.  A winner will be drawn and notified.  More info can be found at www.nasttpo.com 
            6.3 DEQ Grants – Nichols Hills Fire Department is submitting a request summary and vendor quote to OK CO LEPC to be submitted.  T. Menzer will be working with DEQ.  Motion to approve by M. Bower, 2nd D. Barnes. 
           6.4 Sponsorship for PHMSA Training – Rail Car Incident Response for Crude, Ethanol and Other Flammable Liquids is being hosted to the Oklahoma Highway Patrol on April 26, 2018.  Membership discussed providing either morning or afternoon refreshments.  B. Pintens advised she would reach out to the training point of contact and determine preference.  Motion to approve by D. Barnes, 2nd D. Sewell; dollar amount will be determined. 
7.        New Business – None.
           Meeting Adjourned.
Program:  Tom Bergman of Oklahoma Department of Environmental Quality provided a Tier II reporting refresher for attendees.
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